

Superintendent's Outdial - July 21, 2020

Dear CCUSD Families,

I wanted to update you on the return date for in-person school. Last night, our Governing Board voted to extend the in-person start date to September 8th, the day after Labor Day. School will still start on Wednesday, August 5th with Option I, Distance Learning transitioning to in-person school on September 8th; OR Option 2, our Cave Creek Academy of Excellence online school.

We are also working on development of an additional option that would use webcams and microphones to livestream our teachers teaching in their classrooms. We appreciate your patience as we continue to work on flexible options as information continues to change.

Sincerely, Debbi C. Burdick, Ed.D. Superintendent